
 

   
 

          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Mary Opler, OPA Investigations Supervisor  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist 
Date: December 13, 2023 
Re:  OIG Expedited Investigation Certification for 2023OPA-0372 

 
OIG EXP INV Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the expedited investigation request for case 2023OPA-0372. The investigation is 
certified as thorough, timely, and objective. 

While this investigation is fully certified, OIG notes that OIG and OPA discussed the classification of this 
case, and agreed when a complainant complains about multiple unrelated incidents in the future each 
independent incident will receive its own case number. 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist  

                           


